



APR 1 2 2013

COUNTY CLERK and EX-OFFICIO CLERK BOARD OF SUPERVISORS SUTTER COUNTY

April 11, 2013

Clerk of the Board Sutter County Board of Supervisors 1160 Civic Center Blvd. Yuba City CA 95993

Dear Board Clerk,

The Community Memorial Museum Commission has received resignations from two of its members who had been unable to attend nine of its monthly meetings during the last year. The resignation letters, from Gina Cisneros (At Large member) and Wayne Meyer (District 1 Representative), are enclosed.

I would like to request, on behalf of the Museum Commission, that the vacancies be posted. Wayne Meyer's resignation leaves District 1 with no representatives, as there was already a vacancy. Perhaps Supervisor Sullenger will have some recommendations to fill the positions. There are no members at present who could be shifted into District 1. There are now several At Large vacancies, which we would very much like to fill, as we need to bring the Commission up to full strength again. I believe that there is also a vacancy in District 2.

Thank you for your assistance in posting the vacancies. As always, I appreciate your kind and efficient assistance.

Thank you,

were Stark

Julie Stark

Director

WAYNE MEYER

RECEIVED

Yuba City, CA 95991

APR 1 5 2013

COUNTY CLERK and EX-OFFICIO CLERK BOARD OF SUPERVISORS SUTTER COUNTY

April 8, 2013

Community Memorial Museum Commission 1333 Butte House Road Yuba City, CA 95993

Dear Commissioners:

Due to several different conflicts with my schedule I have been unable to adequately fulfill my duties as a Commissioner. For those reasons I am tendering my resignation from the Commission, effective immediately. I have enjoyed participating and contributing when I have been able.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve.

Sincerely,

Wayne Meyer

RECEIVED

APR 1 5 2013

COUNTY CLERK and EX-OFFICIO CLERK BOARD OF SUPERVISORS SUTTER COUNTY

To whom it may concern,

I regret to inform the Memorial Museum Commission that I will no longer be able to be a commissioner. I have enjoyed volunteering in the past but I am unable to commit the time needed to be an active commissioner. I should have resigned when my four year term elapsed. I thought I would be able to juggle teaching, parenting, and taking care of my own parents along with being a volunteer for the museum. I was wrong. Sorry.

Fondly,

Gina Cisneros